
Walter Williams - Withdrawal petitions #1332, #1753, #1754

From: Jordan Wolfe <jordan@thetownpartners.com>
To: Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date: 3/26/2019 12:20 PM
Subject: Withdrawal petitions #1332, #1753, #1754

Walter,

Per our conversation, you have my permission to withdraw the petitions #1332, #1753, and #1754 as 
it will be easier for the other abutting property owners to lead the process and handle the service 
providers.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Best,

Jordan

-- 
Jordan Wolfe
Principal
Town Partners
PO Box 9249
Detroit, MI 48209

p | 313.338.8583
e | jordan@thetownpartners.com

Where building meets program.
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